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Please find attached downloadable feedback form submitted on behalf of:

A community action team including Action for Swifts (established 1995) Fulbourn
Swifts Group (established 2011) and The Over and Swavesey Swift Conservation
Project 2020 working for the conservation of swifts and other threatened species in the
Greater Cambridge area. We are actively involved in practical swift conservation, nest
brick and nest box design, planning processes, monitoring of nest brick and nest box
installations in new developments, advising commercial swift nest box designers, house
designers and developers both locally and nationally.

Regards

R J Willis




